JUNE 2023, VOL.1 KIRA GIBSON



# MAKIN' MEMORIES WITH KIRA







# WELCOME...

### MMWK FIRST OFFICAL NEWSLETTER

Hey to all my beautiful clients,

Welcome to my first offical newsletter. In this newsletter I'll cover all things new and upcoming at MMWK as well as what's been happening and give you exclusive offers and insights.

This is a way for me to stay connected to you all.

The end of 2023 and the start or 2024 is huge for me. I am making some big leaps in giving MMWK a real shot. If you are needing some updated family photos, are expecting a new addition, getting married or run a business that you need some content for, please get in contact with me.

I would really appreciate your support at this time.

### **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

July 2nd
Winter family
sessions

August 27th
Father Day Minis



## MOTHER'S DAY MINIS

2023

For the first volume of this newsletter I have featured some pictures from my Mother's Day Minis in April. These were a huge success.

I actually couldn't fit enough sessions for the amount of interest that I had, so I would like to say a HUGE thank you to everyone who ONE showed interest and TWO booked a session.

This year the sessions were conducted in the Emmella & Co studio space. I would like to thank Lauren and Tori for allowing me access to this beautiful space. With my mini sessions I always try and provide a variety of indoor and outdoor spaces.

Once again, thank you for allowing me to do what I love!

# Let's take a moment and make it a memory!

The next lot of Mini Sessions are our Father's Day Minis.

These sessions will be held on Sunday 27th August.

Each session will cost \$150, time slots will be for 15 minutes and you will need to provide me with a thumbdrive. The sessions will be conducted outdoors, weather permitting.

If you are interested, please reply to this email or DM to let me know. You will receive the time slots before I announce them to the public.

I am conducting some Winter Family Sessions on the 2nd of July to showcase how beautiful photos can be during the winter time. I have picked a few families for this and will be collaborating with Sage and Dot Boutique.

At Makin' Memories with Kira I am working hard to get some new programs and processes in place to not only help me, but also you!

I look forward to the next newsletter. I am unsure whether these will come out monthly or every couple of months.

Kira